
Council 
14th February 2011 

Statement for Council, from the Felix Editor regarding the DPFS’s point about Felix 
Council Reports. 

 

I do not possess strong feelings about the matter, in one direction or the other, 
however, I would like to make the following points: 

1) I have merely followed advice and precedent in only submitting a report at 
the beginning of each term. I will be happy to submit a report at each 
meeting if Council clearly indicates its desire for a report. 

2) The argument against the Felix Editor submitting a report at each meeting, if 
one were to make it, would be as follows: His/her is made publicly 
accountable for his/her efforts each and every week through the publication 
of the paper. The Editor could be justified in merely presenting Council with 
copies of the past four issues as a report of their activities since the previous 
meeting. 

 

Kadhim Shubber 
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